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What have we been learning? 

We have been learning all about Anti Bullying this week in school, we had a whole school 
assembly which introduced the theme this year ‘Make a noise about Bullying’. In class we 
talked about the difference between Bullying and unkind isolated incidents. We acted out 
different playground scenarios, thinking carefully about ‘making a noise’ and not being a 

bystander. 

         

We read our new class text ‘Farmer Clegg’s night out’ in English and held our very own 
exciting talent show. The acts were all amazing and very brave for standing up in front of 

the class to perform, we are very proud of them all. A big well done to Harrison the winner 
of the talent show with his magic tricks. 

 

In DT we had an exciting lesson tasting a variety of fruits and vegetables, we explored the 
fruits and vegetables using our senses and recorded our findings. We thought about which 
items we wanted to use in our fruit/savoury salads. We also developed our technical skills 
using food processing equipment. We used peelers, graters, scissors, juicers and knives to 

find out what effect they have on the food. 



 

                   

             

Next Week 
 

In English we will be writing a character description 
of Farmer Clegg, using noun phrases and co 

ordinating conjunctions. 
 

 
 

In maths we will be continuing to develop our 
subtraction skills using numbers to 100, we will be 

subtracting a 2-digit number from a 2-digit number 
using the number line method and partitioning. 

 
In DT we will be designing our fruit/savoury salads 

linking our knowledge from the previous weeks 
exploring different fruits and vegetable 

 
 

NEW DATE FOR YOUR DIARIES 
THURSDAY 30th NOVEMEBER 

JET CLASS JOURNAL SHARE @ 3pm. 
 
 

Other important Dates 
 

Friday 24th November - Non-uniform day (chocolate 
donations for the Christmas fair) 

 
Friday 1st December - Friends of AHS Christmas 

Fair 
 

KS1 Christmas Performances 
 Tuesday 5th December @ 9.30am 
 Thursday 7th December @ 2pm 

 
 



 

 


